
 

     Friday Fowlmere Flyer 

    18th November 2022 

 

 

  
Thank you for all your amazing support with Antibullying week and Children in need this week !  

We loved seeing all the odd socks around school and we raised a whopping  
£292.29 with teacher karaoke and other events at the school  

 
 

Update for the KS1 Nativity  

Starlings:  

Our Starlings class will be performing a nativity on Monday 12th December  

1:30pm – Dress Rehearsal and 6 pm – Evening performance  

Goldfinches  

Our Goldfinches class will be performing ‘Hello Ewe’ on Tuesday 13th December 

1:30pm – Dress Rehearsal and 6pm – Evening performance  

***Details about tickets will come out closer to the time **** 

 

Coming next week 

Wednesday 23rd November  
 

Kingfishers class trip to WestStow 
Please ensure that they bring a packed lunch, water bottle and appropriate clothing for the day. 

A school jumper will need to be worn but jeans or joggers can be worn.  
Owls class – Nature area tidy up  

Owls class will be clearing the nature area on Wednesday Afternoon, so please can they wear 
old clothes as they may get very muddy 

 
Thursday 24th November 

 
Scholastic book fair 

Scholastic book fair arrives and books will be on sale after school on Thursday & Friday and the 
week ahead.  

 
  


